Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Jane Braddy

Sent: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 6:36 PM

To: Peter Cooper (VPA)

Cc: Samuel Duff (VPA)

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

Dear Members,

This plan proposes the development of a quarry at 175 Northern Highway, Wallan. Council has twice rejected tha
planning permit for this quarry.

We as a community have concerns that this quarry would bring noice, dust, vibrations, congestion impacting health,
wellbeing and liveability in the area.

Please reconsider this development.

Thank you for your time.

Jane Braddy
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